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Dear Kindergarten families, 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be adding an additional Tuesday/Thursday kindergarten class.  

Our class sizes will change from 24 students to a more optimal student number of around 16 students per 

class. We will be hiring a new teacher in the next few weeks.   

This great news does bring change that can be difficult however, the smaller learning environment will 

provide greater opportunities for your child to learn. To redistribute our kindergarten students, we 

worked together to build classes with great care and thought. It is our goal to find the best balance within 

each class group to help ensure that each child has the most successful year possible.  

All the parents that have been directly affected by the changing classrooms have been contacted by 

administration and informed of the changes. If you were not contacted your child will remain in their 

current classroom. With your encouragement and support, our kindergarten students will flourish in this 

new environment.  

The new class will begin on Tuesday October 15th, 2024. Thank you for your support and 

understanding. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 
Teri Smith 

Principal 

Park Meadows Elementary School 
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